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The President’s Message 
 
Our Rochester Lions Club had a real lesson in LIONISM at our last regular 
meeting in July.  As all of you know, our club held the regular meeting at the 
Lions Bear Lake Camp (north of Lapeer) and at this time the camp had the 
Vision Impaired Kids doing their camping.  This was something to see as 
these kids were camping ( a lot of them for the first time) and were acting 
like normal kids at camp (with the help of the camp staff).  We had 22 mem-
bers and spouses at this meeting and the dinner was good.  We had assis-
tant Director “MIKE” that took us all around the camp and he did an out-
standing job.  If you did not make this meeting, you missed out on some-

thing real special.  As a LION member, you can be real proud of this camp as we have it today and extra 
proud of the job that all of the staff do for the kids that come to camp. 
 
First off, I want to thank 2nd Vice President  Kathy Gladd for the job that she  is doing.  She has taken on the 
Food Trailer as the Club project and she is doing a great job on this.  The most important job that Lion Kathy 
is doing is that she is writing the Club Newsletter again this year.  This newsletter is one of the most important 
things that we have as it will allow the membership to know what is going on and  what we all need to do and 
at what time.  The newsletter is what makes our attendance as high as it is when the membership can see 
that we are having a meeting and what the program is and all the information needed.  I thank Lion Kathy for 
all of this and it would be nice to tell her how good of a job she is doing. 
 
We also would like to see you and your spouse or girlfriend or boyfriend or all of the listed at our Annual Club 
Picnic that is going to be our regular meeting on August  2nd.  This is a time to bring your dish to pass and to 
have a good time with all of the Rochester Lions Family.  If you can help out on the working part of this picnic, 
give Lion David McKenzie a call and he will advise you on what he needs. We look forward to seeing you at 
the picnic. 
 
I want to also thank Dennis Scott for all of the work that he is doing in this NEW LION YEAR.  Dennis has set 
up and ran the “Concours d’Elegance of America  that has received a lot of good PR on the TV and around.  
He is also setting up the Rock-n-Rods Car Show that will take place on Sunday, August 15 TH.  This is the 
time that we will need all the help that YOU can give on that day.  There will be a sign up sheet at the Club 
Picnic and also at the Board meeting.  We need a lot of Lion Members to do several jobs and we sure hope 
that you can help out.  This one of the biggest car shows around the area and the Rochester Lions Club can 
be very proud to be a part of this project. 
 
As I close for this month, I again would like to ask all of the membership to attend the Board Meeting that is 
held at Leader Dog School.  The meeting is at 7:00 PM and it will be held on Monday, August 9 TH.  You will 
get to see your Lions Club in action at the working part of the Club. 
 
Yours in Lionism 
President Jim 
 
  



Rochester Lions Club                 August 2010 Newsletter  

LIONEWS  Page 2 

Upcoming Meetings 

 

 August  2rd Annual club Picnic  6pm  
Kiwanis Pavilion Rochester Municipal Park 
Please bring a dish to pass and let Lion Kathy Gladd  

know how many will be 

attending. 

lkgladd@yahoo.com or  

248-656-8235 

 

 August 15th  Rockin’ 

Rods ‘n Rochester car 

show 
 

 August 16th Regular Meeting 
 

 September 30rd Ken Lowes & Bob Sutton Annual 

Memorial Golf Outing 

This newsletter is published as a service to members of the Rochester Lions Club.  All rights reserved.  

Hard copies generously printed by FEDEX/Kinkos Office & Print Center  located at 133 S. Main St in down-

town Rochester (248) 651-2679.  Editor/Publisher Lion Kathy Gladd—(248) 656-8235 lkgladd@yahoo.com  

Happy Birthday to You! 
The following Lions have birthdays in 

August 

Randy Whitmire August 2 

Jerry Janabet August 8 

Dean McMinn August 11 

David Bates  August 13 

Howard Stebnitz August 21 

Dan Williams August 24 

Mike Gendich August 27 

August Meeting Theme:   

The canister collections for July total $208.00 .  

The Food Wagon needs you! 
 

The food wagon will be at Rockin‟ Rods „n Rochester on August 15th and we could still use some volunteers.  

Please contact Lions Lowell or Kathy Gladd if you can help. 

 

Thanks!  Lions Lowell & Kathy Gladd 

Lions Lowell Gladd and Dave McKenzie man the 

wagon during Sidewalk Sales. 

Lions Eric Berger, Eric Bohtwell and Jim Williams 

man the food wagon for “Movies in the Moonlight” 
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Rochester Lions and Guests Evening Flag Ceremony 

Artwork done by the campers 

Lions Bernie Ris, Arnold Sell, Jim Leach, 

Mike Meagher And John Benczik 

Guided tour of the cabins 

Open Swim 

Barb Olson, Bernie Ris, Bob Treppa, Gail 

Kemler, Al Lucas and Mike Meagher  at the 

archery range 
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From: Lion Kathy Gladd 
809 Dressler Lane 
Rochester Hills, MI  48307 

To: 


